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Dear Chair Jama, Vice-Chair Bonham, and members of the committee, 

 

I've been driving for almost 4 years and I used to own a car that didn't cost me as 

much as the one I have now. Funny thing is, I was making more money then and it 

was also busier. 

 

But things have gotten worse than they ever were. I get paid less and have to work 

way more hours. They keep telling us to buy cars that are more expensive, in order to 

possibly be able to make more money. But the reality is it shouldn't be like that. And 

that's why I need to be paid better for doing this job that I love. 

 

I hope you will pass Senate Bill 1166 and support fair pay for drivers. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ilya Gatitsky 

Uber driver  


